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COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM (CSP) 
               ACTIVITES FOR THE MONTH OF MARCH 2024 

 

1. BEACH CLEANING DRIVE: 

The Community Support Program organized a Beach Cleaning Drive. This 

activity was held on 2nd March 2024. The initiative aimed to instill a sense of 

environmental responsibility and foster community engagement among our 

students. There were 49 students who particicpated in this activity and  were 

awarded 5 CSP hours.   

 

a. Participants were provided with necessary cleaning supplies, including 

gloves, masks, sanitizers, bags, and trash pickers. 

b. The beach cleaning activity proved to be a success, not only in terms 

of the physical transformation of the area but also in fostering a sense 

of environmental stewardship among Bahria University students. This 

initiative aligns with the university's commitment to community service, 

promoting responsible citizenship, and instilling values of 

environmental conservation. 

 

 We are grateful for the opportunity to contribute to the community and look 

 forward to future initiatives aimed at making a positive impact 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 



2. CSP CLUB ORIENTATION (Spring 2024):  

The Community Support Program Club held its club orientation on 5th March 

2024 at Fatima Jinnah Hall, marking the beginning of a new semester with 

a warm welcome to incoming new members to the CSP Club. The event 

served as a platform for existing volunteers/ Members to share their 

successful journeys within the CSP club, highlighting the significance of its 

services in community support. The orientation also emphasized the 

importance of the CSP's mission and welcomed new recruits into the fold, 

fostering a sense of belonging and purpose within the team hierarchy. Such 

orientations, customary at the outset of each semester, celebrating both 

continuity and renewal in its commitment to community welfare. 

 

 

 



3. IFTAAR DRIVE 2024:  

In this sacred month of Ramadan, The Community Support Program Club 

successfully arranged an Iftaar party in collaboration with the Society for 

Karachi Youth (SKY) to cherish our Low Paid Employees of BUKC in 

regards to their hard work and dedicated services for the students within the 

University premises. This Iftaar drive was held on 21 March 2024 at the 

Basketball Court Area of Bahria University Karachi Campus.  

 

 

 



4. NUTRITIONAL AWARENESS SESSION BY ABBOTT PAKISTAN: 

The Community Support Program successfully conducted an informative 

session on Nutritional Awareness by Abbott Pakistan on 25th March 2024 at 

the Al-Beruni Auditorium.  

The aim of the seminar was to explain the Importance of nutrition in our daily 

routine, where Abbott Pakistan's representative Dr. Sana Mughal did a 

wonderful job in explaining how nutrition is important for every age group. She 

taught students how crucial it is to take care of not only ourselves but most 

importantly our parents' health. The students were awarded 3 CSP hours for 

this informative session. There was a special desk focused on nutrition. At 

this desk, they were keeping track of students' BMI (Body Mass Index). This 

helps them understand if the students are in a healthy weight range or if they 

might need some extra support.  

 

 

 

 


